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Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back for Spring 2. We have now reached the half way point for 
this academic year which is hard to believe. What I feel makes it better is 
that the sun is appearing more and the days are getting longer. All we 
need now is much warmer weather! 
 
In assembly today we introduced the children to the Catholic Social 
Teaching principle for this half term, 'Community and Participation'. This 
focuses on how we can work better together as a community but also 
allow everyone to participate.  
 
I feel that this is a suitable principle to focus on as we begin Lent next 
Wednesday. As we journey through Lent, Catholics are called to think 
about alms giving and how we can support those in need. This year, for 
our Lenten charity work, we will be asking children to bring in loose 
change to fill a large scale world map. This will allow children to see that 
their donations don't just benefit us in the UK, but can reach out to many 
in need across the world. As the children have been very excited at the 
prospect of Mr Stopps having a chocolate factory, I will continue a little 
with this theme and I will be holding an Easter Egg raffle. I am looking for 
donations of easter eggs. If you feel you would be able to contribute, 
please let me know. All money raised from these two Lenten fundraising 
activities will go directly to CAFOD. More information will come out 
soon.  
 
As said previously, Lent starts next week with Ash Wednesday. We will 
be celebrating Mass on Wednesday afternoon (Time TBC) which of 
course parents are welcome to join.  
 

Just a reminder that we do all need to adhere to the uniform policy. I 
have noticed some trainers being worn on non PE days and PE kits 
themselves are varying. Please do ensure that your child has the correct 
uniform. If you are unsure of the policy, this can be found on the school 
website.  
 
Wishing you all a very happy weekend.  
Mr Stopps 

 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –96.8% 

RHC—St Joseph – 96.8% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –99.2% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –87.5% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –96.0% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –99.6% 

Yr3—St Paul –93.7% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –88.0% 

Yr4—St Peter –98.6% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –94.3% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –96.6% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –91.1% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –97.6% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –94.7% 

Whole School—95.0% 
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March 

Tuesday 4th March 

Year 3 to Mass at OLOP Church—

9:30am 

Wednesday 5th March 

Ash Wednesday Mass—10:30am 

Friday 7th March 

World Book Day 

Tuesday 11th March 

 Parents Evening 1—3:30pm to 6:30pm 

Thursday 13th March 

 Parents Evening 2—3:30pm to 6:30pm 

Friday 14th March 

Friends of OLOP Coffee Morning—

8:40am—10am 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

RHA—St Valentine—Saaim  

RHC—St Joseph—Tallulah  

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska—Filip  

Yr1—St Bernadette—Amara 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Macie 

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Delilah  

Yr3—St Paul—Buddy 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Prabhjot 

Yr4—St Peter—Gabriella 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Adrian 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Thea 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi— Phoebe  

Yr6—St Maximilian—Lee'Anna 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Joshua 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 

this week.  



MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 
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Marvel Rivals is a highly popular multiplayer shooter that pits iconic superheroes against 

formidable villains. The game is free –to play on PC and current-generation consoles but 

does feature microtransactions that allow players to spend real money on cosmetic items 

for their characters. 

While Marvel Rivals has been deemed suitable for children aged 12 and over, there are 

several risks associated with the title that parents and educators should be aware of. This 

free guide offers more information on these safety concerns and lets you know how to 

ensure that children playing the game can have a fun and age-appropriate experience. 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS  
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Mr Stopps Chocolate Factory—7th March 

The Oompa Loompa’s are busy getting all the prizes and chocolate bars ready for Mr Stopps 

Chocolate Factory to open at school on Friday 7th March. With over 500 bars sold they have a 

busy week ahead! 

The children will be able to collect their chocolate bars after school from their year groups 

designated collection point in the school car park to see if they find a Golden Ticket. The 

Oompa Loompa’s will be ready to hand out prizes to the lucky winners! 

If you are able to help us from 3pm to distribute the chocolate bars please let us know by 

emailing friends@olopprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Preloved Book Sale - 6th March 

Our pre-loved book sale will be held at pick-up time on Thursday 6th March, books will be 

priced at 50p or £1 each so please stop by and have a look. 

You can still drop any children’s book donations at the school office during the next week. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:friends@olopprimary.co.uk


FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS CONTINUED 
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Coffee Morning & Preloved Uniform Sale - 14th March 

Our next coffee morning and preloved uniform sale will be held on 14th March. We have lots 

of great quality uniform available including summer dresses and shorts which the children 

will be able to wear after the Easter holidays. 

If you have any outgrown uniform to donate, please drop it at the school office. 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of OLOP meeting - 14th March 

Please join us at our next Friends of OLOP meeting at 2pm on 14th March. We have lots 

planned for the rest of the school year, including some completely new events such as our 

Colour Run, so please come along to find out more. There is no expectation that you will be 

regularly able to volunteer at events - any time you are able to give will always be 

appreciated. If you would like to attend our meeting just to hear more about what we do and 

how you can be involved, please do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SEND SUPPORT  
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GEMS – Upcoming Workshops 

Please see the attached Programme from GEMS  regarding an upcoming workshops 
that are available to support you and your family.  



SEND SUPPORT  
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GEMS – Upcoming Workshops Continued 
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GEMS – Upcoming Events 

Please see the attached Flyer from GEMS  regarding  upcoming events for children 
aged 5 to 10 years. 



5-A-SIDE TOURNAMENT 
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CHILDREN’S LITURGY AT OLOP CHURCH 
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A children’s liturgy starting this Sunday during 9:30am Mass at OLOP Church, 
which will be designed for children in Years One to Year Three. This will be every 
consecutive Sunday when applicable. 



CHURCH BULLETIN  
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CHURCH BULLETIN CONTINUED 
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